
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3rd February 2023. 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services 

such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem 

or concern. 

 

We are taking part in Dress up for Digits where children are invited to wear an item of clothing with a 

number on it. This could be on a cap, shirt, a onesie, or why not get even more creative by dressing as a 

dice or a calculator? To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a suggested donation of £1 

to dress up.  

 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.   

Throughout the day, all children will be taking part in many fun number-based activities and have the 

opportunity to apply their maths skills to everyday scenarios. 

 

All the money we raise at Barrow Hedges will make an enormous difference to the NSPCC and 

to many children who are in need. 

 

 

We are really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we appreciate your support. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Rebecca Cheetham  

Assistant Headteacher  

Maths Leader  

Cirrus Trust Maths Leader 
 
You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

 
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

